
Hi everyone,  

This is a little message to say hello and to say how much I 
have missed you over these past 8 weeks. They’ve been a 
crazy 8 weeks with lots of time spent at home missing your 
friends and family members, but don’t worry guys things will 
get back to normal soon and you will be able to come back to 
school which we are so excited about. We can’t wait to see 
you. School will be a little bit different guys – you won’t be 
able to hug your friends like you might like to but its OKAY 
because you can smile, we can chat and most importantly we 
can play together which is something to really look forward 
to.  

We also wanted to say a massive well done for all of your 
hard work that you have been doing at home and a huge well 
done to all of your grown-ups; you have done amazingly with 
your children– we know that that is not easy in these 
current circumstances. So well done guys – we miss you – we 
can’t wait to see you and that time is coming soon. Lots of 
love, bye.  


